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Our reading ambassadors organised and
ran a 'Christmas Story Cafe' where
children read Christmas stories to their
friends and families!
Hot chocolate and biscuits were
enjoyed by all, it was a fantastic event
so thank you reading ambassadors!

KS1 Nativity

Christmas Story Cafe

Come and Join the Celebration!

The children in Pippin and Cherry class did an absolutely amazing job
acting out the nativity story for friends and families.
The performance was magical and the singing magnificent.
An extra special thank you to 
Dusty the donkey along with 
Mr and Mrs Legge for helping 
Mary and Joseph on their arduous 
journey to Bethlehem!
Well done children you were all 
superstars and everyone is very 
proud of you! 

In God's hands, we love, learn, grown and inspire

Rudolph Run

Bromyard Christmas Tree Festival

The whole school took part in the Rudolph
Run to raise money for St Michaels'
Hospice.
The children were amazing, looking after
one another and singing as they went!
Thanks to Father Christmas -AKA Adrinao
- for leading the children and creating
more special memories!
Thank you also to those who have donated,
both online and using the donation forms!
We have smashed last year’s target!

This year, Pencombe CofE Primary took part in the Bromyard Christmas
Tree Festival with our offering of a ‘prayer tree’.
The children helped decorate the tree and the community were invited
to vote for their favourite tree. We were lucky enough to win the
Mayor’s Prize - everyone was thrilled!
We had a visit from the mayor and mayoress for an official prize
giving.


